Oil and Gas Advisory Board Meeting
December 9th, 2015

Members in Attendance: Director Mike Mankowski, Bryan Dicus, J. Larry Miller, Steve Persinger, R. Kyle
Kingston, J. Nelson Wood, Stephanie Storckman.

Guests: Brad Richards, Dan Reitz

Mr. Dicus called the meeting to order at 10:34am.

Minutes from the October 14" meeting were approved.

Section 240.10, Section 240.370, Section 240.1040, Section 240.1130

Changes were made so that the rules match the Qil and Gas Act as well as include the new definition of
“Office”.

Mr. Persinger motioned to approve. Mr. Miller seconded. All board members were in favor.

General Discussion
- The Director asked the Boards’ opinion on allowing the option to phone-in to the meetings.
- Mr. Richards asked about the time line for the new rules to go into effect.

The Director replied that it takes about 180 days to go through JCAR and expects the rule changes to go
through by summer.

- Mr. Richards asked the Director what future topics he sees coming up next year.
The Director would like to focus on spacing and the UIC program.

Mr. Reitz added extending the length of TA status.

Ms. Storckman motioned to adjourn at 11:10am. Mr. Wood Seconded.

Next Meeting is scheduled for February 3™ at 10:30am.



